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LEPHALALE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY
PUBLIC NOTICE
WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION IN ONVWERWACHT, LEDIBENG AND TOWN

Notice is hereby given to residents that the supply of water to Onverwacht, Ledibeng and
Town will be interrupted as the contractor for Part 1 of Marapong Bulk Water Supply project
will be undertaking work activities for modification of the valve chamber at the Zeeland Water
Treatment Works.

The supply of water will be interrupted on the 26 August 2021 from 06:00 am until 18:00 pm.

This will impact the water supply to Onverwacht, Ledibeng and Lephalale Town during the period
when work is carried out on site. The Municipality will ensure that the existing reservoirs at Palala
and Rupert streets are filled to maintain 12hours storage. '

The Municipality would like to apologise to affected residents for an inconvenience caused as a
result of this intervention and that water will be restored as soon as the work is completed.

Enquiries can be directed to: Mr. MA Shiko (Manager Water Services) at: 014 763 2193/ Cell:
082 411 0119.

Thanks for your anticipation.
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MM COCQUYT

MUNICIPAL MANAGER




